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Hi,

I would like to voice my concern for the attached proposal by Kwik Trip.  This is a struggling neighborhood 
trying to turn around from major drug and prostitution issues and has multiple low income residents.  This 
would be detrimental to these efforts and bring more problems and police calls to the area.  It will be the 
same issues they have at the liquor store on W. Badger Rd just east of Park St.

Thank you for your time, 

Michelle Jolly, Owner
Clarmar Apartments

Madison, WI 53713







